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Renewed Vision for the Urban Design Program 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That $50,000 from the Urban Design – City Wide Streetscape Reserve be transferred to 
the Urban Design – Business Improvement District Streetscape Reserve to be used for 
the maintenance and provision of urban design assets within the Sutherland Business 
Improvement District. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on October 12, 2021, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
October 12, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services 


